
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

2021 ACCESSIBILITY FOR ONTARIANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (AODA) COMPLIANCE UPDATE

Cheryl Dillon, Diversity Management Specialist provided an update concerning the 2021 Accessibility for
Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) Compliance Update. Ms. Dillon advised that a compliance report has
been submitted to the Province of Ontario in relation to the AODA legislation requirements for the City of
Barrie’s website. C. Dillon advised that she will be preparing a memorandum to Council providing a recap on
the Committee’s 2021 activities and AODA legislation.
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